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Vote by mail is essential to ensuring all Oregonians have the opportunity to exercise 

this critical, inalienable right free from the disruptions posed by daily life and with all 

the time and resources they need to make a fully informed decision. There is nothing 

wrong with the system as it is. Anyone attempting to impede Oregon’s vote by mail 

process is doing so in bad faith. There are so many other more pressing issues and 

broken systems in our state, stop wasting time and money trying to fix something that 

isn’t broken.  


